

Bill de Blasio

Mayor

Jon Paul Lupo

Director City Legislative Affairs RECEIVED

THE COUNCIL
CITY HALL
N.Y.C.

TOTT TOTAL

TOTT TOTAL

TOTT TOTAL

TOTT TOTAL

July 10, 2014

City Hall New York, NY 10007

212 788 2971 tel

jplupo@cityhali.nyc.gov

Hon. Michael McSweeney City Clerk and Clerk of the Council 141 Worth Street New York, NY 10013

Dear Mr. McSweeney:

Transmitted here with is the bill signed by the Mayor. The bill is as follows:

<u>Int. 253-A – Local Law 35</u>

A Local Law to amend the administrative code of the city of New York, in relation to the creation of a New York city identity card program.

Jon Paul Lupo

Sincerely